Good morning,

We have received some information from SCDMV that we ask that you share with our Veterans and push out to the post and chapters across the state.

Starting on Monday, 6 April 2020:
1. an appointment will be required to complete transactions at SCDMV branch offices. The SCDMV website homepage (http://scdmvonline.com/) has a link for the Appointment Scheduler.
1. SCDMV will resume administering motorcycle skills testing at branch offices there the service was previously offered. These will be by appointment only. Non-commercial passenger vehicle road tests remain suspended indefinitely.

Also, SCDMV is “extending the expirations on driver’s licenses, identification cards, handicap parking placards and vehicle registrations for those documents that expire 1 March thru 30 Jun of 2020.  These documents will be deemed valid by DMV until 1 Jul 2020.” 
 
Thank you – stay safe.

TerryLynn Di Chiara
Administrative Manager

The South Carolina 
Department of Veterans’ Affairs
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 369, Columbia, SC 29201
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